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SUMMARY OF PRESENTATION: 
 
Kentucky recognizes the benefit of providing students with opportunities to engage in 
high-quality computer science instruction as a means to discover how computing and 
technology shape the world around them. Students interested in pursuing computer 
science coursework are able to develop fundamental skills essential to college and 
career paths; whereby, stimulating Kentucky’s economy and workforce.  
 
Significant efforts are underway to provide greater access and availability of computer 
science coursework for interested students throughout Kentucky. These efforts include 
continued networking with community partners, collaborating with schools and districts 
to support computer science initiatives, and the development of the Approval of 
Computer Science (ACS) Certificate which provides the certification requirements 
needed to teach computer science courses.  
 
To support this work, the KDE continues to partner with AdvanceKentucky who serves 
as the Code.org Regional Partner for Kentucky and has since grown its services to 
include professional development for the Kentucky Computer Science Expansion 
Initiative. This initiative, created in collaboration between the College Board, Code.org, 
Kentucky Department of Education (KDE), and AdvanceKY, has led to a dramatic 
increase in the number of computer science classes offered in Kentucky’s middle and 
high schools.  
 

 
CONTACT PERSON(S): 
 
Dr. Thomas Woods-Tucker, Deputy Commissioner 
Office of Teaching and Learning 
Email: thomas.woods-tucker@education.ky.gov  
(502) 564-2106 
 
David Couch, Associate Commissioner 
Office of Education Technology 
Email: david.couch@education.ky.gov 
(502) 564-2020 x. 2229 
 
Micki Ray, Chief Academic Officer 
Office of Teaching and Learning 
Email: micki.ray@education.ky.gov 
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(502) 564-9850 
 
Dr. Sean Jackson, K-12 Computer Science Lead 
Office of Education Technology 
Email: sean.jackson@education.ky.gov 
(502) 564-2000 Ext. 2495 
 
Anthony Mires, Executive Director 
AdvanceKentucky 
Email: amires@kstc.com 
(859) 230-6383 
 
Monique Rice, CS Initiatives Director 
AdvanceKentucky 
Email: mrice@kstc.com 
(859) 246-3258 
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